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Dear Members of NSW Parliament.  

I wish to register my support for the Hon Mark Latham's Bill dealing with the Anti Discrimination 

Board and their support for vexatious and vindictive complaints from one Garry Burns particularly 

in relation to Mr. Bernard Gaynor, who I might add does not reside in NSW. It is obvious that 

Mr. Burns has some perverse desire to bankrupt Mr. Gaynor, simply because he was "Öffended" 

by Mr. Gaynor's comments in relation to Gays in the military. Mr. Burns had also tried to pursue 

Mr. Israel Folau over comments he had made also.  

None of these gentlemen had ever made derogator comments about Mr. Burns and find his 

responses to these situations ludicrous in the extreme.  

Mr. Latham is attempting to hold the ADB to account and also it is his aim to stop ridiculous 

complaints being before the Courts, with the one aim of silencing critics and causing them financial 

duress and bankruptcy.  

If you value free speech, then I urge you to give your support to Mr. Latham's Bill.  

Yours Faithfully,  

Anthony Evans 


